
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          Metro  Detroit 

      Metalworking  Club                            June 2023 

                                                                                                    June 2023 

MDMC-Save the Date 

Our Next Meetings 

Generally the 2nd 

Wednesday of each 

month at 7pm. 

-Wed. July 12, 2023 

-Wed. Aug. 9, 2023  

 

 

Location;  

Macomb Community 

College 

South Campus (12mi & 

Hayes) 

14500 E. 12 Mile Road 

Warren, MI 48088-3896 

"M" Building, Room 123   

 

     Hello everyone and welcome back to the latest edition of the MDMC 

newsletter. I hope this edition finds you well, enjoying the nice summer 

weather and working on something fun.  

     Please mark your calendar for our next meeting this coming 

Wednesday, July 12 at 7pm. Also, get ready for our August meeting 

which is our popular engine run and swap meet held in the MCCC 

parking lot. Clear out those unneeded tools and supplies and bring ‘em 

to the sale/swap at next month’s meeting. Dust off those model engines, 

and bring them to show off and run! Check out the club website for a 

detailed map, back issues of this newsletter, and lots of other club 

information. Also, a show and tell is a part of nearly all of our meetings, 

so whatever you are working on, finished or in process, bring it to the 

next meeting to show it off. Members are always interested in the wide 

variety of metalworking projects that we are working on.  

     Also, at our last meeting an election of officers was held. The results 

are as follows;  

Steve Huck – Club President               Kurt Schultz- Vice President 

Karl Gross – Co- Treasurer                   Ken Hunt – Co- Treasurer 

Jim Mulcahy – Recording Secretary & Newsletter editor 

      

VISIT OUR CLUB’S WEBSITE AT; 

www.metrodetroitmetalworkers.com 



 

 

     Our Club received the flyer pictured below with news about an upcoming show and this 

additional show information provided by the show sponsors; This show is scheduled for 

Saturday October 14th, located in the large city park pavilion located at 421 Monroe St. in 

Monroeville Indiana 46773, just south and east of Fort Wayne, approximately 7 minutes from 

food and lodging. This is a free show, free to exhibit, free to attend and free to vendors (though 

a free will donation will be accepted). 

     Bring your engines, your projects, show off your hobby engines, trains, machinist projects, 

RC… just about anything goes! Food and beverage on site, this is a city park with a playground 

and parking right at the pavilion.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

MDMC Officers – contact information 

Club President Steve Huck Stevehuckss396@gmail.com 

Vice President Kurt Schultz kurtwschulz@yahoo.com 

Co- Treasurer Karl Gross Karlw144@aol.com 

Co- Treasurer Ken Hunt acehunts65@yahoo.com 

Recording Secretary & Editor Jim Mulcahy jimindtw@gmail.com 

 


